
 

 

 

March 16, 2020 

 

Operational Update: 

 

In proceeding with an abundance of caution for our membership & staff, and State & 

Federal recommendation for Social Distancing - we are transitioning our branches to 

drive through only operations until further notice.  If a situation calls for the direct face-

to-face interaction of a member and staff we will make provisions to handle the situation 

accordingly.  The health and safety of our members & staff is of the upmost importance 

to nw+|cu, and we will continue to provide updates as the situation evolves.   

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

nw+|cu Management 

 

 


